
 

 

 

NOTICE TO PROPERTY OWNERS ON KEMBLE TERRACE AND WAYSIDE DRIVE 

 

STARTING THE WEEK OF APRIL 1, 2024, A TOWN-HIRED CONTRACTOR WILL BE 

STARTING WORK TO REPLACE AND AUGMENT THE DRAINAGE SYSTEM IN YOUR 

NEIGHBORHOOD. 

 

THIS WORK WILL BE A SHORT TERM DISRUPTION TO THE NEIGHBORHOOD, AS  

IT WILL INVOLVE EXCAVATION AND PIPE LINE WORK IN THE STREET AND ON 

PRIVATE PROPERTY (TOWN EASEMENTS). IT WILL ALSO INVOLVE STORAGE OF 

MATERIALS (PIPE AND BASINS) ALONG THE STREET EDGE.  

 

WORK IS EXPECTED TO BE COMPLETED  BY THE END OF APRIL. THE TOWN 

APPRECIATES YOUR COOPERATION. PLEASE FORWARD ANY QUESTIONS TO THE 

PARTIES BELOW.  

 

CONTACT INFORMATION 

 

CONTRACTOR 

 

KINGSTON EQUIPMENT RENTAL, INC.  

78 Stone Road                               

West Hurley, NY 12491     

Mike Vandebogart, General Manager   
 Mike@BakerBrothersny.com 

845-332-5145 

 

ENGINEER  

 

BRINNIER AND LARIOS, P.C. 

Dennis M. Larios, P.E. 

dmlarios@blengineers.com 

845-417-5565 

 

TOWN OF HURLEY HIGHWAY DEPARTMENT 

 

Michael Shultis, Highway Superintendent  

Mike Shultis <mshultis@townofhurley.org> 

845-417-1485 
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